EDB Committee

From: Duane Lammers <dlammers@hanaranch.com>
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2019 3:28 PM

To: EDB Committee

Subject: Wake Habitat for Humanity Affordable Housing
Aloha

It is well know this has been needed for many years. How many of the council and the mayor have run on tackling this
shortage of housing for years now. It is most urgent this be approved and moved forward.

Regards
Duane Lammers

Hana Ranch
dlammers@hanaranch.com

Mobile: 605-390-7778
Office: 808.248.7238

www.hanaranch.com

5670 Hana Highway
P.O. Box 507
Hana, Hawai'i 96713
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